
VERIFICATION SELECTION NOTICE

The information you submitted on your FAFSA form has been selected by 
the Federal Government for a process called “Verification.” This means that 
the ORU Financial Aid Office is required to collect documentation from you 
to verify the information you entered on your FAFSA and correct any data 
entry errors. If corrections are needed, your ORU Financial Aid award offer 
may change and you will receive a revised Award Letter.

You may log into vision.oru.edu and click on “My Eligibility” to view all 
requested documents. Please submit all requested documentation as soon  
as possible to avoid processing delays.

If you have questions about the Verification process, you may contact the 
ORU Student Service Group at 918.495.6510 Monday—Friday, 9am—4pm, 
or email StudentServiceGroup@oru.edu.


